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Dear families,  

Welcome back, we hope you had a lovely half term break.  

Overleaf you will find our topic web for this half-term. This gives you an overview of what we will be 

learning. Our topic is ‘Come Outside’. We will enjoy sharing stories such as Jack and the Beanstalk, 

the Lazy Ladybird and Oliver’s Vegetables. We will also be celebrating World Book Day and Shrove 

Tuesday. During PPA each Tuesday morning, the children will be having Music lessons with Mrs Riches 

and visiting the Owl and Monkey Haven with Mrs Johnson.  

In Phonics we will be learning how to read longer words and write sentences using our tricky words.  

In Maths we will be exploring length and height, 3D shapes and numbers 9 and 10. 

We will continue to have the Patch and a balance bike lesson each Monday. PE will be on a 

Wednesday morning. Please make sure your child brings their book bag and a water bottle every day. 

 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

The Reception Team 

 


